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Dear Ms Hazelton

We would like to object to the below planning application on the basis that it does not uphold the site’s
heritage value particularly the swimming pool; it would destroy surrounding trees and hedges; and would
not be at all in keeping with the surrounding area.

Planning Application: 2020/1025/P
Site Address: 35 Templewood Avenue, London NW3 7UY

Best regards

Gaelle Lamotte

Gaelle Lamotte
Partner, SMP




